
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
CITY OF BEAUFORT 

PPROFESSIONAL CIVIL ENGINEERING AND RELATED SERVICES 
RFP 2020-IDC 01, Addendum No. 2, September 3, 2019 

 

 

This Addendum No. 2 to RFP 2020-IDC 01, Professional Civil Engineering and Related Services, is issued by 
the City of Beaufort Finance Department. Except as modified by this Addendum No. 2, all areas of the RFP 
not specifically mentioned in or affected by this Addendum shall remain unchanged. 

The following items have been revised: 

Sealed Qualification Statements will be received in the Finance Department, 2nd Floor City Hall, 1911 
Boundary Street, Beaufort, South Carolina, until 2:00 pm, Friday, September 13, 2019.    Please note 
that the due date has been extended by one week due to the impending effects of Hurricane Dorian. 

All Bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 2 by signing in the space 
provided in the RFP Signature Page. Proposals submitted without this Addendum may be considered non-
responsive. 

  


